
Hello, we hope you're doing well! We wanted to touch base concerning 

the news that the State of Oregon will be lifting the mask mandate on 

March 12, 2022.

Our school will follow the state's guidelines and will adopt the following 

effective Monday, March 14, 2022:

1. As of now there is no option for vaccination for children 4 and under. 

Until a vaccination has been approved, we will require masks to be worn 

by students, staff, and visitors during our Little Tiger classes

2. Masks will be optional during all other classes

3. For now, our staff will continue to wear masks

4. For now, we will continue to provide hand sanitizer before and after 

class

We will do our best to make sure there's air flow during class time and will 

try to maintain 3 to 6 feet distance between students.

We encourage you to do what you feel is right for your family and we will 

do our best to offer a safe environment for all our students.

We will continue to monitor the State guidelines and will adjust if 

necessary.

Please let us know if you have any questions.

Thank you for your support, we appreciate you so much!

The Masters & Staff of World Champion Taekwondo


